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January 7, 2022 

Conservation, Development and Planning Department - County of Napa 
1195 Third Street, Room 210 
Napa, CA 94559 

SUBJECT: APN 049-200-003 -1228 Hagen Rd 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The applicants for a proposed vineyard project on the subject parcel have 
requested recycled water service from Napa Sanitation District (NapaSan). The 
subject parcel is not located near NapaSan's recycled water distribution system. 

NapaSan provides recycled water for truck hauling from two locations: 1) Soscol 
Water Recycling Facility located at 1515 Soscol Ferry Road; and 2) Silverado 
Middle School located at 1133 Coombsville Road. Recycled water could be 
hauled to the subject property by a permitted truck hauler from one of the two 
fill locations. Recycled water for truck hauling is only available when NapaSan 
has sufficient recycled water supply and may not be available in future years or 
at times when recycled water supply is limited. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (707) 258-
6007 or adamron@napasan.com. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Damron, P.E. 
Technical Services Director 

cc: Abe Marapao, Napa de Oro Winery, LLC 
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